Lora Leland

Like Washington state residents and the local residents who strenuously object to bee-toxic
chemicals being sprayed in their bays, I too, oppose the spraying of Willapa Bay and Grays Harbor
with any quantity of imidacloprid. Although the "No Action" alternative is acceptable, the only
really effective and protective alternative is restoration of the bays' ecology.



